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There were sheepherders camping in the neighborhood.  They had set 
night watches over their sheep.  Suddenly, God’s angel stood among 
them and God’s glory blazed around them.  They were terrified.  The 
angel said, “Don’t be afraid. I’m here to announce a great and joyful 

event that is meant for everybody, worldwide: A Savior has just 
been born in David’s town, a Savior who is Messiah and Master.  This 
is what you’re to look for: a baby wrapped in a blanket and lying in a 

manger.”  At once the angel was joined by a huge angelic choir 
singing God’s praises: Glory to God in the heavenly heights, Peace 

to all men and women on earth who please him.



Weekly @ Dawson
Sunday - Sunday School @ 9:30 AM
               Morning Worship @ 10:45 AM
Monday - All Scouts @ 7 PM
Tuesday - Bible Study @ 10 AM
Wednesday - Bible Study @ 5:45 PM
                       Choir @ 7 PM 

You can now get a digital copy of this 
newsletter on our webpage at:

http://www.dawsonumc.org/Newsletter.htm

We keep an archive of recent newsletters 
on the website so if you would like to look 

back at something from a couple of 
months ago you will be able to.

Christmas Eve 
Candle Light Service 

    Dec 24th @ 7 PM

NEW BIBLE STUDY
Starting Wednesday evening Dec 3rd from 
5:45 to 6:45 the Wisdom Seekers Bible Study 
Group will begin a new Advent bible study.  
The text is “What Can We Learn From The 
Christ Child?” by James W. Moore.  There will 
be 3 lessons prior to Christmas and the final 
lesson after the New Year. 

Everyone is welcome!!

From The Editor… 
I would like to take this 

opportunity to wish each and 
every one of you a very Merry 
Christmas and a blessed new 

year.  It has been my pleasure to 
prepare the newsletter for you 

again this year.  As always if you 
have information that you 

would like to have included in 
our newsletter please email the 

information to me at 
russellb54@me.com and I will be 

happy to find a place for it.   

I urge you to take a little extra 
time to spend with your friends 

and family during this 
wonderful holiday season and 

may the light of Christ shine on 
and through you always. 

Russell Brace  
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Jingle Bell Sale 
Saturday December 6th … 8 AM - 5PM … In Fellowship Hall 

You still have time to bring over all of those unwanted or unused christmas 
decorations.  We will serve lunch & there will be a bake sale so make up an 

extra batch of those yummy Christmas recipes. 

Dawson Family Christmas Dinner & Christmas Show 
Make plans now for the annual Christmas Dinner and 
Show on December 14th at 5:30 PM.  Watch for more 

information about the dinner in Decembers newsletter and 
if  you would like to help with the dinner please see Jo Prater.  

This years Christmas show will be a Dawson variety 
show, by Dawson’s talented members.  So get started 

rehearsing those great Christmas songs, poetry, stories and 
carols … and be sure to let Russell know that you want to be a 

part of  this fun evening.  We will assemble in the sanctuary 
after dinner and begin shortly there after.  Please sign up or let the office know so 

we can know how much food to prepare. 

Be sure to mark your calendars now … and save this date!!!

Visions For Dawson 
Our Best Worship … Accessible Children’s Ministry … Dynamic Youth Ministry … A Building With Vision 

… Spiritual Life Giving …South City’s Most Recognized … Choosing Fun Over Drudgery.

The church offices will be closed for the December 24th -26th for 
Christmas & December 31st - January 2nd for New Years.

Teddy Bear Cookie Sale 
This is super fun thing to do … Bake your favorite cookies, 

bring them to church and we will sell them back to you.  It’s a 
great way to get lot’s of yummy cookies for Christmas and it’s a 

fun fund raiser for the church.  Dec. 21st after worship.

We can always use extra help and it’s a great time to engage 
with our community. Please contact Sheryl Kaufman
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2741 S Laura St. Wichita, KS 

Merry Christmas from Dawson


